
 

Swimming Lessons - Cancelled 
Due to the more expensive costs we have had 
only a few families still interested in attending 
swimming lessons this year.  These low numbers 
would only increase the already high fees and so, 
we have cancelled swimming lessons for this 
year.   
 
Book Club  
Book Club orders are due in by Monday 27th 
November. 
 
Canteen News 
The last canteen for the year will be Friday 1st 
December.   
 
Yr6 Farewell Dinner 
Invitations have already been sent home with 
students. Please note that parents are required to 
RSVP by Friday 24th November for catering 
purposes. If you need further information please 
contact the school. 
 
P&C News – Save the Date 
P&C have again been given the opportunity to 
run a Cake Stall at the Quinty Carols night on 
Saturday 2nd December.   
Contributions of baked goods are needed to run 
this very popular stall. All baked goods must be 
clearly labelled with ingredients. Sweet or 
savoury they are sure to be sold fast! 
Volunteers to help set up and/or sell on the night 
are also welcomed. Please contact Denis or Vicki 
if you can spare some time to assist. Setting up 
will be at 5.30pm Carols begin at 6pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4-6 Weaving with Aunty Gail 
4-6 class have been learning how to weave with 
Aunty Gail.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Calendar 
November 
Wed 22nd – Kinder Orientation 
Thurs 23rd – Mobile Library 
Wed 29th- Kinder Orientation 
December 
Fri 1st – Last Canteen for the year 
Sat 2nd – Quinty Carols & Cake Stall 
Thur 7th – Year 6 Farewell 
Fri 8th – Silver Level Pool Party @ The Rock Pool 
Tues 12th – Presentation Day 
Wed 13th – Year 6 Fun Day 
Thurs 14th – Mobile Library 
Fri 15th – Shops Day – Last day for students  
 
 

Uranquinty Public School 

Newsletter 
 
Email:  uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Phone: 6922 9619      Fax: 6922 9883 

Website:  www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au                                       Term 4 Week 7 2023 

 

 

mailto:uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

Wagga Mobile Library – Holiday Borrowing 
The mobile library will still visit Uranquinty in the 
holidays for those students who might like to 
continue to borrow. The mobile library van will be 
situated at either the neighbourhood centre or 
the rest stop area.  Dates are listed below: 
Thurs 21st December 
Thurs 4th January 
Thurs 11th January 
Thurs 18th January 
 
PCYC Holiday Program 
PCYC have activities scheduled throughout every 
day of the school holidays coming up which are 
fun and engaging for kids to attend while their 
parents or carers are at work, and also gives the 
kids a break from being at home all day and a 
chance to catch up with friends.  
Parents/carers can use their Active kids' vouchers 
(and Creative kids vouchers on some days) 
towards the cost. See below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


